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At its regular meeting on July 7, 2005, the UAF Master Planning Committee unanimously approved the following recommendation 
(MPC 05-05) regarding West Ridge parking. This recommendation is based upon a May 4, 2005 report (see attached) to the MPC 
prepared by its Circulation and Parking Subcommittee (C&P). A quorum was established; 6 MPC members were present. 

The recommendation reads:  

1) West Ridge parking plans should immediately target an average utilization of 80%, as there is inadequate capacity of peak hours. 
This means that there is an immediate need for construction of a minimum of 29 additional powered parking spaces. 

2) Electrical service shall be provided to all permanent parking spaces. Existing temporary parking spaces shall be upgraded, either 
in-site or through relocation, to permanent status. 


